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Another couple of hours painting more of the fence along platform 2 at 
Barrow Railway Station - and it’s looking great. Maybe just one or two more 
Sunday Mornings down there before it’s completed. Luckily the rain held off 
and and wind wasn’t too cold.  
 
Thanks to the team today: Jane, Julie, Steve, Nick, Linda and Annette. 
 

Date of next task: Sunday 4th December 10:00 
 


